Fennell, Daniel W.

From: King, John W.

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 12:49 PM

To: Fennell, Daniel W.

Cc: Niggemeyer, James D.; Seward, Deryl L; Reagan, Kelly W.

Subject: FW: 2020 AND 2021 ADDITIONAL BUYS

Attachments: 2020-2021 UTC Vehicles.pdf; 2020 MINI-COMPACT TRACK LOADER.DOC; 2020 UTILITY

TRAILER.DOC; 2020 TRACK LOADER TRAILER.DOGC; 2020 FLAT DECK TRAILER.DOC; 2020
FLEET CART.DOC; 2020 DIRECTOR APPROVAL - 2.pdf

Fleet approves these 1 for 1 items

From: Fennell, Daniel W.

Sent: Monday, September 14, 2020 7:13 AM
To: King, John W. <JWKing@columbus.gov>
Subject: 2020 AND 2021 ADDITIONAL BUYS

John,

Attached are more specs and additional UTC light duty vehicles for fleet approval. Some of these were budgeted in 2020
and some are for 2021 budget. All will have a 1 for 1 turn in. Most notable in these is the F450 diesel truck to be have a
dump body installed as we had discussed several weeks ago. Fiscal noted that | have Fairwood address on these for
delivery. Itis common for me to have equipment delivered directly to the location and Fleet comes out to finish the
brass tag. None of these will have decals. Do the trailers need delivered to Fleet first? | will adjust as needed.

All items will need to be entered into DAX to be bid out and the light duty vehicles will need the money legislated for
purchase. Let me know if you have any questions on these.

DANIEL W. FENNELL
FLEET COORDINATOR
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